
DECS  DROP-OFF PROCEDURE 

AVAILABLE PARKING 

• Parking remains available along both sides of School Street.

• Always use the crosswalk and follow instructions from the crossing guard.

• There is absolutely NO PARKING allowed in the gravel cafeteria lot:  staff only!

PLEASE RESPECT OUR NEIGHBORS 

• Do not turn in or park in private driveways, unless you have express permission to do so.

• Do not move trash cans or other personal property from the curb to park your car.

• Do not make a U-turn on School Street.  Continue down the street to exit.

DROP-OFF PROCEDURE     

Should you wish to drop your child off instead of parking and walking in, the following guidelines must 

be followed to ensure the safety of our students: 

• All drop-offs will occur in the turn-out at the DECS parking lot.

• Cars wishing to drop-off will so do from the south-bound lane of School Street.

 (Coming in from Clarksburg Road {firehouse} and departing towards Netherlands Road.) 

• NO drop-offs will take place on the north-bound lane of School Street. (sidewalk side)

• Follow all signs and signals from the bus and crossing guard, as well as all rules of the road.

• Wait for the car in front of you to pull up, DO NOT “leap frog” or pass another car.

• Leave ample space between your vehicle and the one in front of you.  Be aware and alert!

• Ensure all children are ready to exit the vehicle, and help them do so quickly.

• Instruct children to go directly through the gate once out of your vehicle.  They should then

drop their backpack at the classroom and head to the cafeteria, as usual.

• Do not remain in the turn out longer than necessary to visit or otherwise…drop and go!

THANK YOU FOR MAKING DECS GREAT!!! 


